
FAQs	for	the	Conway	Centre	Residential	Trip 
 

1.	What	is	the	duration	of	the	residential	trip? 

	-	The	trip	is	Wednesday	17th	July	to	Friday	19th	July.		
 

2.	What	should	my	child	pack? 

-	A	kit	list	has	been	provided,	which	includes	clothing	suitable	for	
your	child’s	stay.	 
 

3.		How	will	the	students	be	supervised? 

			-	Students	will	be	under	constant	supervision	by	school	staff	and	
Conway	Centre	instructors.	There	will	always	be	a	staff	member	
available	in	case	of	any	need	or	emergency. 
 

4.	What	are	the	sleeping	arrangements? 

			-	Students	will	be	staying	in	gender-segregated	dormitory-style	
rooms.	Room	assignments	will	be	provided	on	arrival	at	the	
centre. 
 

5.	Will	meals	be	provided? 

			-	Your	child	will	need	a	packed	lunch	for	the	first	day.	All	other	
meals	are	provided	by	the	centre.	The	centre	caters	to	various	
dietary	requirements;	please	inform	us	in	advance	if	your	child	
has	any	special	dietary	needs.	Also	refer	to	the	menu	provided.	 
 

6.	What	kind	of	activities	will	the	students	participate	in? 

			-	The	students	will	engage	in	a	variety	of	educational	and	
recreational	activities,	including	team-building	exercises,	nature	
walks,	and	arts	and	crafts.	Please	refer	to	the	itinerary.	 
 

7.	Is	there	a	contact	number	for	emergencies? 

			-	Yes,	in	case	of	emergencies	you	can	contact	the	school	in	school	
hours.	If	not	in	school	hours	you	can	contact	the	centre	on	
01248714501	
 
 

8.	How	can	I	update	my	child's	medical	information? 

			-	Please	provide	any	updates	to	your	child's	medical	information	
before	the	trip.	You	can	do	this	by	contacting	school.	 
 



9.	What	is	the	policy	on	electronics? 

			-	We	encourage	students	to	disconnect	from	electronics	during	
the	trip	to	fully	engage	with	the	experience.	However,	they	may	
bring	a	mobile	phone	for	emergency	use	only	and	during	limited	
specified	times.	Mobile	phones	are	not	to	be	used	during	the	
activities.	 
 

10.	How	will	I	receive	updates	during	the	trip? 

				-	We	will	provide	updates	and	photos	through	social	media	
platforms.	Twitter	-	@TheEPCollege 
 

Please	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	other	questions	or	concerns.	
We're	looking	forward	to	an	exciting	and	educational	trip! 
 


